
Week/Dates Task/Project Hours worked

9/2-9/8

Went to New Member Orientation, Attended my 

first GBM, got situated on teams, attended the 

Kudzu class orientation 5 hours

9/16-922

Read and Critiqued "A New Month" and "Dancing 

Shoes." Presented about Kudzu in two classes 10 hours

9/23-9/29

Read and Critiqued "Otherworld," "Proverbs of 

Hell," "Summer Piece," and "There is No Such 

Thing As a Straight Line" 9 hours

9/30-10/6

Read and Critiqued "Growing Pains,"Is God Real," 

and "You are not too much" 6 hours

10/7-10/13

Read and Critiqued "Slowly I wake," Joaquin's 

American Dream," and "Things Lost, Things 

Found." Presented about Kudzu at my sororities' 

chapter. 10 hours

10/14-10/20

Read and critiqued "But It's Golden," "Diving Into 

Life," "How Lucky  It is," and I Didn't Think."  

Edited Two blog posts. 13 hours

10/21-10/27

Read and critiqued "Fifty Cents," Growing Up 

Tomboy," "Radar," "The Happier Family," "The 

Smell of Rain," and "To My Dedushka." I also 

completed the midterm assignment detailing how 

my kudzu requirements were going. Edited two 

blog posts. Submitted top choices for publication. 16 hours



Notes/reflection

This week I mostly just got situated into the organization. I spent most of 

the time learning about how everything worked.

We don't have as many submissions this week so things were pretty chill. I 

got to present about Kudzu in two English classes, and it was a very 

enjoyable experience, even if it was a bit nervewracking.

This week was pretty chill, I mostly just focused on writing my critique 

letters.

Again, a pretty chill weak, I got a lot more comfortable with critiquing and 

editing the pieces.

It was really cool to get to tell everyone about kudzu. I got a really good 

positive response even though I was really nervous.

Editing the blog posts was really cool because I got to put what I had been 

learning in my editing class to good use.

This week had a lot going on and I definitly had to commit a more 

significant amount to Kudzu, which made sense since it was our last week 

of meeting!


